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The Rotary Club of Parry Sound is pleased to announce our newest initiative to assist our community in 
our  efforts to protect everyone through the next phase of our battle with the spread of COVID  19. 
With  our district approaching a release from lockdown, and with new virus strains continuing to 
emerge, continuing to wear masks will be critical to our success. 
 
Recognizing that the financial impact of providing masks will be a concern, the Rotary Club of Parry 
Sound, with the additional financial support of Rotary district have purchased a supply of quality 
disposable masks.  These masks will be made  available to all businesses in our district, free of charge, so 
that they will be able to provide to their customers as they enter their location- and are not wearing or 
should they prefer that all customers wear the 3ply mask protection. 
 
Please help us to cascade this information throughout our community.  
 
Our thanks to the West Parry Sound Health Centre for their assistance in securing a supply of affordable 
3ply medical quality, made in Canada masks. 
 
To obtain masks for your business, please contact the Rotary Club of Parry Sound, to arrange for pick 
up of masks, please email..   parrysoundrotary@outlook.com.  
Rotarians will be on site at Sobeys in Parry Sound at prearranged times to distribute.  
 
Thank you for all that you do to help make our community safe. 
 
Yours in Rotary. 
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